
 
 

STOCKTON UNIVERSITY PEP BAND 
Mr. Keith W. Hodgson, Director 

keithhodgson1@me.com 
(609) 317-0906 

 

PEP BAND WEBSITE:  
http://StocktonPepBand.weebly.com 

  
Dear Stockton students, 
 

I hope everyone is enjoying their summer. I have some important news about the 
Basketball Pep Band for the upcoming year. 
 

The Stockton Pep Band has been approved as a G-Course for credit! The one credit 
course will be offered Fall & Spring and can be taken up to 7 times! The course number 
is GAH 2202 Stockton Pep Band, CRN 81679.  So… If you would like to get credit for 
Pep Band, be sure to add GAH 2202 to your Fall & Spring schedules! The course time 
will be from 4:30-5:45 on Thursdays in the Fall. You will need permission of instructor, 
so please email me at the address above. 
 

I look forward to seeing many of last years Pep Band members back again this Fall.  
I think we got off to a great start last season. Please spread the word to your peers and 
incoming freshman. Let’s make Pep Band the thing to do! There will also be the "Get 
Involved Fair" on September 20th & 21st. We will again have a Pep Band Table and 
will need assistance from band members to volunteer to be on hand to recruit and 
spread the Pep Band Spirit!  
 

Here are a couple of key dates to keep in mind:  
 

1. FIRST MEETING / ARTS SOCIAL MIXER!! - THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 8th 
 

2. SECOND MEETING / FIRST REHEARSAL: THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15th 
 

3. STOCKTON HOMECOMING: SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8th 
 

I would like to start getting an idea of our core instrumentation sooner than later. If you 
will be joining the 2016-2017 Pep Band next school year please fill out the online 
form:  http://bit.ly/StocktonPepBand   
 

Keep referring your friends to the PEP BAND WEBSITE: http://StocktonPepBand.weebly.com 
 
 

- Mr. Hodgson 
  
Keith W. Hodgson 
STOCKTON UNIVERSITY 
Music Department Adjunct, Pep Band Director 

keith.hodgson@stockton.edu


